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Mark Roberts

Subject: FW: Hume Coal Project - Request for further information (EPBC 2015/7526) 
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

From: Ooi, Lauren [mailto:Lauren.Ooi@environment.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 5 November 2015 9:37 AM 
To: Jarred Kramer 
Cc: 'Greig Duncan'; Paul Mitchell; Luke Edminson; Ellis, Caitlin 
Subject: RE: Hume Coal Project - Request for further information (EPBC 2015/7526) [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

Hi Jarred,

Thank you for sending through supplementary information for the Hume Coal Project.

The Department has considered the information and is satisfied that the Berrima Rail Project does not need to be
included as part of the referred action for the Hume Coal Project (EPBC 2015/7526). On this basis, we are
progressing finalisation of the current Hume referral and will advise you as soon as a decision on the referral is
made.

If you have any queries, please contact me on 6274 1535.

Lauren Ooi

Assessment Officer
Southern NSW & ACT Assessments
Assessments (NSW/ACT) and Fuel | ESD
Department of the Environment
(02) 6274 1535 | lauren.ooi@environment.gov.au
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